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Village of Iola Community Development Authority Board Minutes 
Thursday, August 29th, 2024, 5:00 PM, Iola Village Hall, Clerks Office 

180 South Main Street, Iola, WI 54945 
 
Meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM by chair, Jennifer Schustek; open meeting statement and pledge of 
Allegiance was said. 
 
Members Present:  Jennifer Schustek, Mark McCoy, Jim Rasmussen,  
Others Present: Clifford Mishler; Phil Johnsrud, Scott Bestul; Laura Krogwold, Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Iola 
and Missy Fenn, Deputy Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Iola 
Members Absent: Norm Mortenson and Mark Sether 
 
No public comment. 
 
M. McCoy made a motion to pay the Iola Lions Club $2,796.00, for the hours worked by their members that 
wanted pay for their time working to level the riverwalk to the Iola Lions Club.  Seconded by J. Rasmussen.  
Motion passed. 
 
Scott Bestul stated that the lumber cutting took longer than expected but work on replacing boards on the 
riverwalk will start next week.  There is a crew of Lions members that will be helping with the project. 
 
Estimates will be presented at the next meeting for the covered bridge and electric power for lights at the 
Riverwalk.  
 
A design was presented for a new “Welcome to Iola” sign.  Adjustments to the design will be made and 
presented at the next meeting. 
 
After proposing the “Welcome to Iola” mural for the side of Rick Ertl’s silo south of town on Hwy 49, to the 
Department of Transportation it has been discovered that the project will not be possible due to zoning issues. 
 
Next meeting for the CDA will be on Wednesday, September 25, 2024, at 5:30 pm. 
 
J. Rasmussen made the motion to adjourn, seconded by M. McCoy. Motion passed. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:49 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes by: Laura J. Krogwold, Clerk/Treasurer, Village of Iola 
 

 

 

   


